
LEADERSHIP ACADEMY

The Office for Catholic Schools offers a Leadership Academy, a yearlong leadership development program
for aspiring and new principals. Recognized Catholic school leaders will offer sessions in managerial,
academic, spiritual, and strategic leadership (framed in the National Standards and Benchmarks for
Effective Catholic Elementary and Secondary Schools). Working in solidarity to ensure a system of
excellent Catholic schools, the Leadership Academy will provide the knowledge, skills, strategies and best
practices for current and future school leaders.

WHO: New and Aspiring principals

WHEN: 2023-2024 Dates:
● October 3rd
● November 3rd
● February 9th (OCS PD & Curriculum Day 2024)
● March 19th
● April 19th

The Leadership Academy meetings will be held from 10:00 pm-2:00 pm (in-person) 12:00
pm-1:30 pm (via Zoom)

Outside of these listed meetings are a number of optional leadership development opportunities,
beginning in August.

WHERE: In-person and on Zoom.

WHAT: Leadership training in the 4 Domains of the National Standards and Benchmarks for
Effective Catholic Elementary and Secondary Schools (NSBECS): Mission and Catholic Identity,
Governance & Leadership, Academic Excellence and Operational Vitality

If you are interested in the Leadership Academy for the 2023-24 school year, contact Kelly
Surapaneni at kelly.surapaneni@seattlearch.org.
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